VIGNES LAKE MAY 2025 NEWSLETTER

WELCOME

Our THANKS go out to all who helped make our Annual Easter Egg hunt so enjoyable for the kids. We will share some of the pictures taken at the event below.









YARD of the MONTH

It was really difficult selecting Y.O.M. this time as there were so many nice yards to select from.

In an attempt to select someone not normally recognized, we selected

19017 Epernay and congratulate all who are doing such a great job with keeping the neighborhood looking nice.



FINANCIAL

The bank balance at the end of March was \$31,183.53. Just a reminder, if you have not yet paid the 2025 \$150 maintenance assessment you still have time to get it done without any late fee penalty. If you need assistance in making your payment or need an extension beyond the grace period just text Robert Perkins at 225.678.4842.

LAKE REPORT

Unfortunately our aeration system is out again, as well as the large fountain. After weeks of delay we have finally retrieved the pump and motor from the large fountain. These had been removed by CCR Ponds to evaluate the problem. Now an effort will be made to determine the best way to move forward with repairs or replacement.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

I hope all who attended the Easter egg hunt and Picnic enjoyed the festivities. We do these events in the hope that everyone will come out and meet their neighbors. In this way we tend to strengthen our neighborhood and make living in Vignes Lake more enjoyable.

I also want to invite everyone to enjoy the flowers at our main entrance because as I drive around town and view other subdivision entrances I am always proud of how nice our entrance looks.

Have a nice month and our next newsletter will be in JULY.....Vacation!